
 

 

31 January 2024 

Excellencies, dear colleagues,  

 

We have the honour of addressing you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the 

Intergovernmental Negotiations on the question of equitable representation on and increase 

in the membership of the Security Council and other matters related to the Council (IGN) during 

the 78th session of the UN General Assembly.  

 

First, permit us to express our sincere gratitude to all delegations for the active 

participation in the first model discussion on 22 and 23 January 2024 and for the constructive 

comments and questions. We particularly thank the delegations of Mexico and Liechtenstein 

for the presentations of their models and engaging in this structured dialogue with delegations. 

 

https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/78/pdf/2023-11-30-cochairs-letter-l69-model.pdf
https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/78/pdf/2023-12-29-cochairs-letter-g4-model.pdf
https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/78/pdf/2023-12-29-cochairs-letter-g4-model.pdf


New Agenda for Peace

https://www.un.org/sites/un2.un.org/files/our-common-agenda-policy-brief-new-agenda-for-peace-en.pdf
mailto:lisbeth.strohmeier@bmeia.gv.at



